COPY.

gth August, 19210,
Dear MHr, Farrar,
Your letter of the 22nd ultimo relating
10 the survey held by you on the 5.8. »CACIQUE® reached
this office while ! was away on hollday. On ¥y retummn
today I have given attention to the maiter refe.red to
and 8t the sane time examined the pléns upon which t @
vessel was bullt. I note that you have ireated the case
as one of damage due to stress of weather and that you
have thought it necesssary to put addi tional pixlaring
under the lower deck.

It seems from your letter that heavy cargo
was vlaced upon that deck and that scue of it was carried
on the hatchway. If you have any means of ageeriaining
the actual weight stowed in the space 1 shall be glad
if you will inforn .e of the sare. We have received no
ecomunieation from the Owners upon the subject and I may
wention that vhen I was in Sunderiand sowe months ago
i had the pleasure of going over . O vessel afl-at Just

previcus to her completior a d @re struck me as being well
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built. If the deck g;éun the fower deck ha we had

an undue load placed upon them t e danage could easily

be gecounted for.

Thankinz you for the information you have dven

Believs me, with kind regards,

H.C.Fai’r&r, ESQ.,

NEW YORK.




